
 

   
  MUMP – 2   10/2013 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We are looking forward to developing a happy and positive relationship with 

your child this year.  It would be helpful if you could answer some questions 

about your child.  

Child’s Name (name to be used at school): ___________________________________ 

What are some of your child’s favorite interests and activities? _________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

What are your child’s favorite foods? _________________________________________ 

Are there any special food considerations or allergies we should know about?  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Who are the important people in your child’s life?  _____________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

What pets live in your home? _________________________________________________ 

Does your child have any fears or dislikes?  ____________________________________ 

Has your child had his/her eyes checked?     yes  no 

Does your child wear glasses?                 yes  no 

Is your child color blind?                                    yes  no 

 

Do you have any concerns regarding your child?    yes  no 

 

If you answered yes, please explain. __________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

How would you like these handled? __________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

My child favors:   left hand    right hand  not sure 

 

Thanks for your help and cooperation. 


